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Reality stumps genderism

FamilyVoice gender spokesman David d’Lima has welcomed a decision of the
International Cricket Council to ban gender confused men from playing in women'’s cricket.

“The International Cricket Council decision to ban gender confused men from women’s
matches is a recognition of the binary nature of humanity,” David d’Lima said.

“Reality certainly stumps genderism, in the interest of fair play.”

Family Voice Australia says the ICC is to be commended for protecting the integrity of the
international women's cricket game and the safety of players.

“Since men and women have different levels of strength, stamina and spatial awareness, it
is necessary to keep men out of the women’s league,” David d’Lima said.

“Anything less than fairness would simply not be cricket.”
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